RECEIVED

From: Marshall G. Murray APR 16 202

PLANNING DEPT.

To: Brad Kelley

l, /J/J retract my authorization to have McClure
Engineering Company submit an application, on my behalf, for a final minor plat
to be known as Thornbrook Plat 7A. | understand this will result in the withdrawal
of the request to subdivide my property.

Marshall G. Murray

Property Owner Name
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Title
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